
 

 
 

PTA Minutes  
 

  19/01/2024      09:00 - GreenRidge School  
 
Attendees : Laurilee Green, Rachel Walcott, Mr Wanford  Mrs Cavanagh, Mrs Curtis-Cross, 
Jayne Bendall, Sannah Khan 
 
 
25/01/2024 19:30 – Miller and Carter  
 
Attendees: - Laurilee Green, Rachel Walcott, Emma Robinson, Sannah Khan, Hannah Harris  
 
 

Item  Minutes  Action 
1.Quiz Night  
 

23rd Feb – ‘Now that’s what I call a quiz’ 
Doors close at 19:45 for prompt start 
 
Pizza 2-3 large per table Cheese or 
Pepperoni.   
 
Games and multiple quiz rounds.  
BYO snacks and drink 
Dining table with stools  
Who will lock up  
 

 
 
HH and SK speak to local 
pizza companies 
 
 
 
 
 
AG & CC to speak to staff 
about teams. 

2. Cinema Club 
 

8th March – KS1 
15th March - KS2 
 
Dance studio available from 12:30 for 
popcorn 
 
Reception in classroom 
Big Hall and Dance studio also available 
for films.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Films to be arranged. PTA to 
meet and choose. 
Letters to be typed RW to 
sort 



3. Easter Bonnets – KS1 
 
Eggs – KS2 
 
Focus this year on being sustainable – 
bonnets to be made from items around 
the home or recycling.  
 
No Easter bonnet parade this year not 
enough space to accommodate all 
parents.  
 
No Easter Event after school this year 
difficulty with getting volunteers events 
plus March weather is too unpredictable.  
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. May 
Evening event 
  

Bingo night - make it a family event. 
Earlier start 6 -7 possibly 

  

5.  Summer 
Fete 

8th June 2024 
 
Yr 5/6 entrance will be out of action due 
to school building work.  
 
Inflatables will on the school field, need 
to organise generators.  
 
Raffle Prizes have started to come in. 
Raffle tickets will be sold ahead of Fete 
and possibly have advertiser booklet for 
event. 
 
Book BBQ team  
 
LG to discuss with school to have Y2 flash 
mob, choir and other year groups to 
participate. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
LG and ER speaking to 
contacts re: generator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RW to sort 

6. AOB Parent engagement questionnaire to 
establish barriers to volunteer support for 
PTA at events.  
 

 
 LG / RW to sort 
questionnaires.  



 
Festive Fun -  Approx £1,800 raised. 
About 375 craft items were sold.  Grotto 
went very well and a very quick event. 
Online raffle worked well with a few 
tweaks for next year. 
Suggested by all that Festive Fun should 
be held earlier in December for various 
reasons, including how the school has 
changed as it has grown. 

 


